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24th May 2017 

 

Dear parents and carers 

Following the appalling and tragic events in Manchester on Monday evening, I wanted to write to 

reassure you that we are doing all we can as a school to provide support for students. We are in close 

contact with Warrington Borough Council, Cheshire Police and our own counsellors to ensure that our 

response is appropriate and that we have the necessary measures in place. There is already plenty of 

support for those most affected and it is available for others who may need it. Please do not hesitate to 

contact us if we can be of any assistance to your child or family.  

You may also find the following links, suggested by the local authority, of use: 

BBC Newsround: Advice if you’re upset by the news 

Childline: worries about the world 

Children will be undertaking a few moments of reflection during tutor time on Friday and we are 

considering the most appropriate way in which to remember the victims of this terrible tragedy in due 

course.  

In the meantime, our thoughts are very much with the victims, their families and friends. It is impossible 

to imagine how they must be feeling but they have our deepest sympathy and support in coping with 

this extraordinarily difficult time. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Gwyn Williams 

Headteacher 

 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13865002
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/your-feelings/anxiety-stress-panic/worries-about-the-world/?utm_source=twitter_nspcc&utm_medium=nspccsocialmedia&utm_campaign=owntwitter_tweet

